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Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ST. LUCIE - DOCKET NOS. 50-335, 50-389

Thank you for your letter of J.anuary 10, 1985, concerning the emergency exercise
scheduled for the St. Lucie Plant during March 1985.

We have reviewed the Scope and Objectives submitted on the planned exercise and
have no questions at this time. We will review the final scenario and
controller messages when received, and any comments that we may have on the
details of the exercise will be made following our evaluations of the submittal.

If you have any further questi.ons on this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Nat Weems, QA Superintendent

bec: State of Florida
Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
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